
                                                                     1407 W North Temple, Suite 330 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 

 
 
August 23, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Administrator 
 
RE: Docket No. 20-035-34 – In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain 

Power’s Application for Approval of Electric Vehicle Infrastructure 
Program  

 
Rocky Mountain Power hereby submits for filing this Application and Motion for Protective 
Order (“Application”) to the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”), pursuant to 
section 54-4-41 of the Utah Code, also known as House Bill 396 (2020) – Electric Vehicle 
Charging Infrastructure Amendments, requesting approval of the Company’s Electric Vehicle 
Infrastructure Program (“EVIP”) authorized by the statute.   
 
Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for 
additional information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    jana.saba@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Jana Saba at (801) 220-2823. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Joelle Steward 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
 
CC: Service List Docket No. 20-035-34 
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